ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – September 2017
For information only – copies of any documentation/emails listed available for members on request
1. Thanks from Garden Friends for grant from council
2. Thanks from family of Gordon Campbell for memorial and ceremony.
3. Petition from residents regarding incidents of shooting of ducks (now in hands of police)

4. Report from resident of prohibited vehicle using Bolton Rd (reported to Highways and to police)

5. BMDC Core Strategy adopted 18 July 2017.

6. Planning Protocol approved by BMDC 10 August 2017.
7. Governance and Accountability – revised guidance available, and updated Guide for Councillors published by YLCA (copies on request)

8. Invitation to Plunkett Foundation Inspiring Yorkshire event 21 September 9.30am Denton Hall, Ilkley

